
Lulworth House Care Home

Page: 1

Lulworth House Residential Care Home residents enjoy town centre
outing

Last week, a few of our Lulworth House Residential Care Home residents enjoyed the last of our local Christmas lights when

they visited Maidstone town centre.

Our ladies had a lovely time stopping to look at shop windows and inside charity shops.

They then stopped at Leah's Bistro for delicious coffee and cakes. Inside, the walls were decorated with wonderful pictures of

different places which created such a bright and vibrant atmosphere.

A very enjoyable trip!

 

 


